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Joxr Jumes,

Thank you so much for your very kind letter of
condolence. Your thoughtfulness is deeply touching and
means a great deal to us at this time.

The Duke of Edinburgh was one of a kind. While he
obviously means so much to us, our family and especially
The Queen in so many ways, it is wonderfully reassuring to
know that you, among many, are able to appreciate a little of
what he was like and, more importantly, what we will all
miss.
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